
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON AMENDED 2023 BUDGET 

 

 Notice is hereby given that amended budgets for the General Funds and Capital 

Funds relating to the Adams County Communications Center Authority. (ADCOM) have 

been submitted for the ensuing year of 2023.  That a copy of each amended budget has 

been filed in ADCOM’s office at 7321 Birch Street, Commerce City, CO  80022, where 

same is open for public inspection.  That such amended budgets will be considered at a 

regular meeting of the ADCOM Board of Directors at 7321 Birch St., Commerce City, CO 

80022 on March 21, 2024, at 8:30 A.M., where final action to approve the amended 2023 

budgets may be taken. 

 

 Any interested elector within ADCOM’s service area may inspect the amended 

budgets and file or register any objections thereto at any time prior to the final adoption of 

the budgets. 

 

 Dated: March 13, 2024 

 

ADAMS COUNTY 

COMMUNICATION CENTER, INC. 

 /S/Jim May 

President 

 

 
 

 

 

 


